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From: David Robertson
To: FGG, Public Comment
Cc: Desmond, Jim
Subject: [External] Butterfield Park in Valley Center
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 11:29:47 AM

Please support the establishment of Butterfield Park in Valley Center.  It's an important
conservation effort and would be a real benefit to the community.

Thanks,
Dave Robertson
Valley Center Resident

mailto:davidwrobertson51@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@sdcounty.ca.gov
mailto:Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov


From: Jeff Schuetz
To: FGG, Public Comment; Desmond, Jim
Subject: [External] Butterfield trails ranch
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 12:37:20 PM

I am emailing you to show my support for the Butterfield Trails Ranch to become a county park. Thank you for your
consideration.

Jeff Schuetz

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:jeff.schuetz@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@sdcounty.ca.gov
mailto:Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov


From: michelle lynch
To: FGG, Public Comment
Cc: Desmond, Jim
Subject: [External] Butterfield Trails Ranch, Valley Center
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 3:33:23 PM

With the substantial contribution made by a conservation foundation toward the acquisition of
Butterfield Trails Ranch, the County should proceed with acquiring and making Butterfield Trails
Ranch in Valley Center into a County park.  Butterfield would greatly benefit the people who live in
North San Diego County, and would be a jewel in the County’s park system.  Thank you for your
consideration.
 
Van & Michelle Lynch,
Valley Center residents for 25 years
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

mailto:michelleandvan@hotmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@sdcounty.ca.gov
mailto:Jim.Desmond@sdcounty.ca.gov
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986


From: Marsi Carr
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] Butterfield Ranch
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 3:36:49 PM

On Wed, Jun 7, 2023, 3:29 PM Marsi Carr <marsicarr@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Folks at SD County, 

I have lived in Valley Center for over 30 years and have wanted a full size public park since
we moved in. 
Please approve Butterfield Trails Ranch to become a Park and additional funding. Valley
Center is growing and we need this more than ever! 

Warm regards 

Marsi Carr

mailto:marsicarr@gmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@sdcounty.ca.gov
mailto:marsicarr@gmail.com
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